
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

School Photo Day 
 

School Photo Day is Monday 6th April. A 

flyer is attached to the newsletter. Photo 

envelopes are being sent home today. Each 

student has their own personalised envelope 

with their name and a barcode . There are 

family photo envelopes available at the 

office, these family photos are only for 

students of Tingha Public. 

Week 8 Term 1 

16th March 2020 

PBL Award Recipients 

Merit Award Recipients 

If there has been a change in contact 

details for you or your emergency 

contacts please either call the school  

on 67233437 or see Mrs T in the Office 

to update these details. It is important 

to have contactable numbers in case of 

an emergency. 

Student of the Week &  

PBL Ticket Recipients 



Principal’s Report 
Culture of Success 

Tingha Public School is committed to a ‘school culture of learning success’. By regularly 

attending school and displaying the school’s values for Positive Behaviours for Learning 

(Proud, Strong, Safe and Respectful) students will gain educational success and contribute 

to our positive culture of learning success. 

COVID-19 

The Department of Education is communicating with NSW Health only a daily basis to focus 

its efforts on considered actions to slow the spread of COVID-19. The department has been 

planning and operating its pandemic plan to support the safety and wellbeing of staff and 

students.  

The three actions which can help manage the spread include: 

1. Wash hands regularly and thoroughly with soap and water and avoid touching their 

eyes, nose, and mouth before washing their hands.      

2. Sneezing into your elbow or a tissue, disposing of the tissue straight away and then 

washing your hands 

3. Staying at home if you are unwell. If students become unwell at school they will be sent 

home. 

 

As a school we will follow the guidance provided by the Department of Education on how to 

best keep our students, staff and community safe. Please watch our Tinny Times Facebook 

page for updates. 

Extra curricula events  

All extra curricula school activities planned for this term have been cancelled or postponed 

until further notice. This includes our Harmony Day activities planned for this Thursday with 

Gum Flat and Gilgai Public Schools. 

NAPLAN Online 

Our school will complete NAPLAN Tests online this year. In anticipation for the tests in May, 

students in Year 3 and 5 will complete readiness tests starting next week. The aim of these 

tests is to familiarise students with the requirements. These tests are not meant to cause any 

stress.    

I look forward to another great fortnight at Tingha Public School and witnessing students 

becoming ‘strong’ with their learning. 

 

Melinda Partridge 
Principal 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

K/1/2/3 

In the morning we 

divide into reading 

groups… this is 

Mrs K’s fabulous 

team putting their 

knowledge into  

practice. 



 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Cooking  
Day 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There were four 

groups, making 

hamburgers, chicken 

rolls and choc-chip 

biscuits.  

Everyone had the 

opportunity to assist 

in the cooking 

process. 

They also had the 

opportunity to teat 

what they cooked 

and share what they 

cooked with the rest 

of the school. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Supported Playgroup 

Runs every Friday from 10am - 1pm. At the 

Tingha pre school. 

Lots of great activities for children  

under 5.  

All Welcome 
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